
Spring 2023 April is Credit Union Youth Month
Every April, National Credit Union Youth Month serves to encourage kids to develop healthy 
saving habits by making savings fun and exciting.  “Unleash the Power of Saving at your 
Credit Union” is the official theme this year. Learning how to save and spend responsibly 
can make a big difference in a child’s life, and yours! Visit C1st during the month of April and 
help us celebrate the power of saving with the following activites for Dollar Dog members.
------------------------------------------------------------------------
EARN DOUBLE DOGGIE DOLLARS FOR EVERY $10 DEPOSIT MADE INTO A 
DOLLAR DOG ACCOUNT DURING THE MONTH OF APRIL! 
Maximum deposit of $100 (20 doggie dollars) per child per day.
------------------------------------------------------------------------
ENTER TO WIN A FAMILY 4 PACK OF TICKETS TO BLANK PARK ZOO IN DES 
MOINES, PLUS A $100 VISA GIFT CARD! To enter, have your Dollar Dog member 
draw us a picture of what they are working hard to save for!  Don’t forget to fill in 
the contact info and bring it to your local branch to enter by April 30 or email it to 
Marketing@c1stcu.com if you are not able to come into a branch.
Limit one entry per child. Official rules & regulations apply. Six (6) separate winners will be 
chosen at random and contacted by mid-May.

PO Box 737
Ottumwa, IA 52501

c1stcu.com/dollardog
866.360.5370

Child Name:____________________________________________ Child Age:_______

Parent Name:___________________________________________________________

Address:_______________________________________________________________

Phone Number:_________________________________________________________

Email:__________________________________________________________________

Draw us a picture of what you are working hard to save for! 
Bring this completed entry form to your local branch or email it to 

Marketing@c1stcu.com to enter by April 30. 



This credit union is federally insured by the NCUA.

Bunny Rabbit Handprint Craft
Kids love getting messy with paint and this handprint 
bunny is a fun and easy craft to let them do just that!  
These also make a perfect Easter card!
Here’s what you’ll need: 
u white & pink washable paint	 u paint brush
u construction paper		  u black sharpie 
How to make your own:
u Start by painting your child’s hand with white paint 
except the thumb. 
u Have them squeeze their pinky/ring finger together 
and their pointer/middle finger together when pressing down to make bunny ears. 
u Add pink paint on the bunny’s ears and nose. 
u After it dries, draw a bunny face with the black sharpie, or you could use black paint.

Happy 
Easter!

Don’t forget to stop by your local C1st Branch in April to make a 
deposit and enter in our Youth Month Giveaway!    We also invite you to 
bring in this completed color sheet in April for an extra Doggie Dollar!
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GOAL
$____

Set your savings goal & color in each square as you get closer to reaching it!


